
Everything you need to know about attending
the 2023 Tea Party Fundraiser!

A Social Narrative by Pink Umbrella Theater



I am going to a fundraising event for Pink
Umbrella Theater!

This event will be held in the King’s Room at the
Bavarian Bierhaus.

If I can’t find the location, I can call or text
414-522-9081 for help.



I can dress up as a character from Wonderland,
wear fancy clothes, or whatever I want!



When I arrive, I will park in the Bierhaus’ parking
lot.

I can also be dropped off at the front doors.



Once I arrive outside the King’s Room, I will
check-in at the welcome table.

Because Milwaukee County is at “LOW” risk,
masks are optional for this event.



There will be a photographer and videographer
on site.

If I don’t want my picture taken for media
purposes, I can put a sticker on my nametag at

the registration table.



There will be lots of people there.

It’s ok for me to distance myself or take a break.
I will tell a parent or a guardian where I am

going.

There will be a space where I can get away from
the people and the noise.



The event will take place in the King’s Room.

There will be food & drink for me to enjoy!



At the party I can do arts & crafts!

At the party, if I choose to, I can take a picture
with a character from Wonderland!



There will be a short sensory-friendly
performance when the Red Queen and her

Court arrive.

There will be a raffle, where winners of raffle
items will be announced.



The party will end around 4 PM. I will have a
chance to say goodbye to everyone before I go.

Thank you for attending our fundraiser event!

Please contact Pink Umbrella Theater with any
questions.

pinkumbrellatheater@gmail.com
414-522-9081
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